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Hamilton Municipal Utilities Commission
P.O. Box 119

Hamilton, New York 13346

February 20, 2001

Ms. Janet Hand Deixler
Secretary
New York Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Ms. Deixler:

The Hamilton Municipal Utilities Commission hereby files "housekeeping changes" to its
Concurrence Tariff currently effective on a temporary basis as ordered in Case No. 98-E-0592. 
These changes are being proposed following discussion with Commission staff.  The Hamilton
Municipal Utilities Commission requests that the Commission waive its newspaper publication
requirement because the filing will have no effect on its customers. 

Sincerely,

Sean Graham
Director of Utilities 
  and Public Works
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